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Illinois Pollution Control Board
James R, Thompson Center
100 W. Randolph Suite 11—500
Chicago, Il 60601

In regards to United Disposal’s transfer Station
Case PCB—03—235

Dear Members Of The IPCB,
I am writing a letter in support of United Disposal’s

request to change their permit.
I live at 1025 E. Broadway in Bradley and also operate

my car dealership from the same address. I want you to know
that I have people from wherever sneaking trash into my
dumpster from time to time. Am I supposed to rifle through it
to see if it comes from Bradley. This seems like a ridiculous
situation. It seems to me like this would violate interstate
commerce laws as well.

I hope you folks have the good common sense to remedy
this for United Disposal.

Thank You,

/I~1
Denny Miller
1025 E, Broadway
Bradley, Il 60915


